At the Meeting of Westnewton Parish Council held on 29 July 2021 at 7.30 pm
Present: H McLeod, G. Bell, K Launchbury, M Swanson, R. Beaty, A Keighley, P Sanderson and J Love (Clerk) 
An apology was received from R Beaty.  Patrice Sanderson was welcomed as a new parish councillor.
Crookhurst Beck – It was noted that the Environment Agency had sprayed the area and informed the Parish Council that they were going to clean the beck in September but they would be approached to do an additional site visit with G Bell representing the Parish Council. 
Drain at Yearngill – It was noted that the drainage work was complete. 
Field Flooding at Hayton Brow – Councillor K Thurlow would be contacted about the persistent flooding and drainage problems at a field near Hayton Brow. 
Drainage at School Playing Field –   M Sharpe to be contacted for a price for the works and also R Beaty’s son. 
School Daffodil Planting – C Beaty to be contacted about the school children planting daffodil bulbs. 
Overgrown Hedge – Owner had been contacted but County Highways would be approached as it was felt the matter was a highways issue.
Potholes –to be reported in the CA7 3PB area. 
Finance – M Sharpe £758.00 







